
Celebrate National 4-H 

Week with us from October 

6-12th by taking part in 

these daily activities. You 

can share your participation 

by positng on our Facebook 

page, or my emailing 

photos to the office. 

Service Sunday  

Complete an act of service, 

or share about an act of 

service you have 

completed. 

 

Memory Monday  

Share your favorite 4-H 

memory  

 

Thank you Tuesday  

Thank a local  club leader, 

or 4-H volunteer. 

 

Wear it Wednesday  

Wear your favorite 4-H gear 

& 4-H green. 

 

Throwback Thursday  

Post a 4-H throwback 

photo. 

 

Fun Fact Friday  

Share your favorite 4-H fun 

fact! 

 

Sing Along Saturday  

What’s your favorite 4-H 

 

Did you grow a 

giant pumpkin or 

sunflower this 

year? Please 

submit your 

measurements or 

sign up for a weigh 

in more info here. 

Giant Pumpkin & 

Sunflower Weigh In 

Ceramics Classes with Glory 

This year 4-H Leader Glory 

Bizub will again be teaching 

a 4-H ceramics series. 

There are two options, or 

you can do both! Open to all 

4-H members 3rd grade and 

up, classes are held 

Monday nights from 6-7:30pm at Glory’s home 

studio off Hwy 2 in Ino.  

Youth will choose from a variety of items to 

glaze, and will learn all about glazing 

techniques. Classes are free but all ceramic 

items will be paid for and 

taken home to get ready 

for the fair. Items vary by 

cost, expect to spend 

$10-20.  

 

Interested? Please contact Glory at 715-746-

2311 to sign up. 

Fall Session: October 7th-November 25th 

Spring Session: March 3rd-April 21st 

The County Fair 

Wants Your 

Feedback! 

Have ideas on how the fair 

could be better? Share 

your thoughts by taking 

this County Fair Survey put 

together by the Fair Office. 

Nominate a 4-H 

Volunteer! 

Is there a 4-H supporter, 

volunteer, or leader that you 

feel deserves to be in our 

Bayfield County 4-H Hall of 

Fame? Please consider 

nominating them! 

Nominations can be 

submitted here. 

Please submit nominations 

by October 15th! 

The last day 

to re-enroll on 
Is October 31st!  

https://www.facebook.com/bayfieldcounty4H/
https://bayfield.extension.wisc.edu/4-h-giant-pumpkin-sunflower-contest/
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=DsNeFGlX4kCKTP4J6pWBv9IUKIoxBYxCqiKCYDQ7BiBUQ0pQTjRCTExRNkZPRDZPWENGUkpDTEdHMy4u&origin=lprLink&fbclid=IwY2xjawFsAwdleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHQl7pl9BauX1Jpe02L9Qc6kTyANqxiFoyDpdAp4E3CV_A2uuAB8wSCx-Tw_aem_UKOQUmH4
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSft4w_dKb4sQ3KlNRN_KRw2EqFl5iXi4F5c0JW1lnWIXu6hZg/viewform?fbclid=IwY2xjawFsA-lleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHUsOx4QNpIiY0ATDjmMMIRIOrS5wFl5egODpxHbGMAcXRQx9phRS2X5qmQ_aem_02AgVwGFDCdlzAEkFMySEA
https://wi.4honline.com/#/user/sign-in
https://wi.4honline.com/#/user/sign-in




Save the date! Our fall 4-H Awards & Recognition Dinner will be held on 
Sunday, November 10th at the Iron River Community Center. 
Gitche Gumee, Drummond Explorers, & Whispering Pines are hosting this 
year. All 4-H families and volunteers are invited to attend. Doors open at 
4pm, awards presented at 4:30pm, with dinner, socializing, & door prizes 
to follow. Please RSVP by November 1st. 

Dinner includes: pulled pork sandwiches, chips, drinks, dessert, & more! 





Slideshow Photos Needed 

We need your photos for our Bayfield County 4-H 

23-24 Slideshow! Please send your photos of 4-H 

events , fair & club activities to this email, or by 

text them to Kaylie.Lukas@wisc.edu Thank you! 

 

Please follow us on Facebook  
Sign Up For Text Alerts 

Would you like to receive Bayfeld County 4-

H updates, news, & messages by text? To sign 

up for texts you can send a text message from 

your mobile phone to kclukas@wisc.edu. Please 

include your name in the message.  

 

Start a 4-H Record Book! 

Interested in starting a record book this year? A 4
-H Record Book is a great way to keep track of 
what you do in 4-H through the years and can 
serve as an excellent resource in your future. 
Record books help to teach youth organizational 
and record keeping skills, and also help youth to 
set goals and track progress on those goals. All 
of the information you need to create a 4-H 
Record Book along with printable forms are 
located on our website. Many clubs provide the 
needed papers each year, and you can always 
contact our office and have us print forms and 
mail them to you.  

 

Permanent record turn-in 

Did you know that all 4-H members are 
encouraged fill out a permanent record each 
year? Even if you didn't complete a full record 
book, you can still turn in a permanent record to 
your club organizational leader to keep track of 
all that you've done in 4-H.  When you fill this out 
and turn this into your club organizational leader 
you accrue points and can receive different 
achievement awards through the Bayfield County 
4-H program. These awards are handed out at 
our fall 4-H Awards & Recognition Dinner each 
year.  

4-H Leaders Association Elections 2024: 
President & Secretary 

Are you a parent or 4-H volunteer looking to get 

more involved in the Bayfield County 4-H 

program? Please consider running for one of our 

officer positions. Elections will be held on 

Monday, November 18th. Please get in contact 

with the 4-H office for further details. 

We need project leaders! 

If you are the parent or guardian of a 4-Her, 

please consider becoming a 4-H project leader. 

Our project leaders are what really make our 4-H 

program thrive. You do not need to be an expert 

in the subject matter, all that's needed is your 

willingness to meet with a small group of youth 

and lead a few (or more) project meetings 

throughout the year. We need project leaders in 

all clubs and subject areas. This is a great way to 

get more involved with one of the projects your 

child is passionate about and learn along with 

them. Training, meeting ideas, curriculum, and 

resources are provided. To become a 4-H project 

leader please get in contact with our 4-H office. 

 

 

 Cedar Crest 4-H Flavor Contest 

Cedar Crest Ice Cream and the Wisconsin 4-H 
Foundation are inviting Wisconsin 4-H clubs to 
participate in the Cedar Crest Ice Cream 4-H 
Flavor Creation Contest. Clubs can submit up to 
five entries, each proposing a new ice cream 
flavor and name. Five finalists will be chosen, 
each receiving an ice cream party, with one 
grand prize winner also receiving $500 and 
having their flavor produced as a Cedar Crest Ice 
Cream Feature Flavor for July. Entries are due by 
November 15. 

Other 4-H News 

https://www.facebook.com/bayfieldcounty4H
https://bayfield.extension.wisc.edu/4-h-youth-development/4-h-forms/
https://bayfield.extension.wisc.edu/4-h-youth-development/4-h-forms/
https://bayfield.extension.wisc.edu/files/2021/10/2021-updated-permanent-record.pdf
https://bayfield.extension.wisc.edu/files/2021/10/2021-updated-permanent-record.pdf
https://bayfield.extension.wisc.edu/files/2021/10/2021-updated-permanent-record.pdf
https://cedarcresticecream.com/4h-flavor-contest/

